
 Dear Partners of SAP UCC Munich, 

 

We at SAP UCC are always keen on enhancing our product offerings and meeting your 
requirements for education. Therefore, we would greatly appreciate it if you could take 
the time to share your opinions with us through a brief survey on the topic of Data 
Analytics in education. Please click on the following link to access the survey: 

https://survey.bpm.cit.tum.de/index.php/169487?lang=en 

 

The questionnaire will take approximately 10 minutes to complete and will be open until 
10.04.2024. It consists of three main sections. The first section focuses on general 
information about your teaching, while the second section addresses the current use of 
Data Analytics tools. The third section concentrates on the future provision of Data 
Analytics software and curricula in education. In the fourth part, demographic data will 
be queried. 

Your responses to this questionnaire will be confidential and used only for the purpose 
of academic research and improvement and extension of our teaching offers. 
Furthermore, you will have the possibility to opt-in for a raffle of three 30 EUR Amazon 
gift cards for all participants that filled out the complete survey and stated their email 
address. 

Thank you very much for your participation and valuable opinions. We would particularly 
appreciate it if you could forward the questionnaire to interested colleagues. Please 
don’t hesitate to contact us in case of any questions. 

 

Kind regards, 

Dr. Holger Wittges and the SAP UCC Munich Team  

 


